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August 15, 2018 
 
 
Dear Potential Federal Public Assistance Applicant: 
 
On August 10, 2018, the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) declared a Major Disaster (FEMA-4383-WI-
DR) for the State of Wisconsin.  This declaration makes Federal funding available to eligible state government agencies, 
local governments, and certain private nonprofit organizations on a cost-sharing basis for emergency work and the repair 
or replacement of facilities damaged by severe storms and flooding that took place June 15 through 19, for the following 
designated areas:  Ashland County, Bayfield County, Burnett County, Clark County, Douglas County, and Iron County. 
 
To apply for the FEMA Public Assistance Program you must submit a completed Request for Public Assistance 
(RPA) no later than September 10, 2018.  This one page form should take less than 10 minutes to complete and is 
included with this letter.  
 
In addition to the RPA, Wisconsin Emergency Management requests that you submit the attached State of Wisconsin 
Questionnaire to facilitate award documents, payments, and communications.  The questionnaire asks for the following 
three items of information: 
• DUNS Number: required by FEMA and WEM if approved for funding 
• Applicant E-mail Address: required by WEM to receive information regarding your application 
• Wisconsin Tax ID: required by the State if you are approved for funding 
 
Please submit this information along with your RPA form no later than September 10, 2018.  You may submit these forms 
in person at your county’s applicant briefing, electronically to DMAWEMPublicAssistance@wisconsin.gov, or by fax to 
608-223-6526. 
 
Wisconsin Emergency Management and the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) will be holding applicant 
briefings in each declared county listed above on August 22 or 23, 2018. 
 
If you have any questions please call your County Emergency Management Office.  For your county’s contact 
information visit the following website http://emergencymanagement.wi.gov/counties/county_directors.asp . 
 
If at any time, you need additional assistance, please contact our office at: DMAWEMPublicAssistance@wisconsin.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Eric Learn 
State Public Assistance Officer 
Wisconsin Emergency Management 
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